
The New York Red Bulls are excited to welcome the River Dell Blackhawks to Red Bull Arena on 
Saturday, June 15th for our match against Nashville SC. Tickets are specially priced for everyone 
in the club, and can be found by scanning the QR code below. $2 of each ticket goes back to the BH 
Scholarship. For more information, please contact Michael Ruiz at ruizde511@yahoo.com
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https://fevo-enterprise.com/event/Riverdellrbny




